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Dear Friends:   
 

We want to share some of the feedback from notes written by cancer patients who received a Hurdle 
Jumpers chemotherapy or radiation care kit.  Because of people like you, we’ve provided comfort kits to 
over 2,200 cancer patients during the last two years.   
 

Read on and learn how we are making a difference in a cancer patient’s day. 
      

 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
It was so nice to receive this [radiation kit.]  
Thank you so much.  It’s like a sunbeam on a 
cloudy day.  I love it.    

 

 
 
 
Thank you.  What a treat to receive on our 1st 
chemo day.  The first thought in my head was, 
what a thoughtful preparation Janet’s chemo 
survival tips is.  The Blue Book was great, too.  
And samples to introduce us to new  helpful 
products.  You’re accomplishing a great 
function.  Thank you and God Bless you.  
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Hi Janet -- Thank you for the radiation care kit.  I found many 
of the items to be helpful, especially the “Radiation Survival 
Tips”and many of the crèmes/lotions.  The Blue Day Book made 
me smile!  I think your organization is wonderfully inspired.    

 

 
 

 
 

Dear Janet -- What a clever concept you have come up with.  I 
am happy for you that you have found a way to “pay it 
forward.” …. These items are little things I would have sent my 
husband to the store for – each separately as the problem arose 
– and he would have gone.  He’s sweet.  It’s nice to have all this 
at the ready – today – the eye drops – whew.  I am thankful to 
have received a box of help from some who has gone thru the 
process.  Nothing better.  Thank you. 

 

Hurdle Jumpers provides free comfort kits for cancer 
patients.  Our kits are filled with a variety of donated sample 
products, a humor book, educational materials, helpful tips 
& advice, a relaxation CD and other practical items found to 
be useful in managing the side effects of cancer treatment.
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Please add Hurdle Jumpers to your summer tax-deductible donations list and avoid the year-end crush. Cancer 
touches us all.  Our comfort kits address many of the day-to-day practical problems experienced during treatment.   
Thank you in advance for assisting Hurdle Jumpers so we can help cancer warriors and their loved ones overcome 
the seemingly insurmountable challenges they face.   

Janet Halbert, Cancer Survivor and Founder 
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